Bffice of Selectmen

CARROLL, NEW HAMPSHIRE
P.O. BOX 146

TWIN MOUNTAIN, NH 03595
603-846-5754

July 16, 2013

Mr. David Scalley
Hunt Properties, LLC
105 Union Street
Whitefield, NH 03598

RE: Hunt Properties, LLC, Map 207 Lot 36
Street Opening, Paquette Drive, Bond #601046228

Dear Dave:

At their regular meeting last night, the Select Board voted to release the above-
noted Bond. They received final approval from our Highway, Water and Fire
Departments, that all work had been completed timely, correctly and in one case,
exceeding plans as approved in April, 2011.

Sincerely yours,

Thansyclons ﬁwﬁ@g/

Maryclare H. Quigley
Administrative Assistant

:mhg

Cc:!/éwn of Carroll Planning Board
Stan Borkowski, Code Enforcement Officer

“The Town of Carroll prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status.”

The Town of Carroll is an equal opportunity employer.



TOWN OF CARROLL WATER WORKS
P. 0. BOX 146
TWIN MOUNTAIN, NH 03595

July 15, 2013

Town of Carroll Selectmen
PO Box 146
Twin Mountain, NH 03595
RE: Hunt Properties, LLC Subdivision, Ruby’s Way
Dear Select Board Members:

The waterline crossing Paquette Drive into Ruby’s Way in the above-named subdivision was
installed correctly and meets the Town’s standards.

Sincerely yours,

Scott Sonia
Water Superintendent

Cc: Hynt Properties, LLC
Jo}nwn of Carroll Planning Board



WARIMT B

B MR e g Twin Mountain, Fire Department Phone: 603-846-5545
Pvwin Viountain PO Box 119 FAX: 603-278-7944
— -~ . : 104 Route 3 North. email: twinmtfd@roadrunner.com
Fire Department Twin Mountain, NH 03595
July 15,2013 PR S
i L a reis
Hunt, LLC

105 Union Street, Suite 4
Whitefield, NH 03598
(603) 837-1005

RE: Hunt Properties LLC Subdivision —Ruby’s Way
To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to inform all parties involved of the approval by the Twin Mountain Fire
Department of the initial site work and paving done at the Hunt, LLC Two Family
Residential Development. The work completed to date exceeds the plans approved on April
7" 2011. Access to this future development is improved for larger emergency vehicles.

Respectfully,

e e
Jeremy Oleson
Fire Chief — Deputy Chief EMS

Twin Mountain Fire Department

CC: Town of Carroll Selectmen’s Office
.jl( own of Carroll Planning Board



